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Important: Please Read 

Before Installation of the 

Spa System. 
 
 

The non-return valve supplied is not to be used as a failsafe to 

prevent water returning back to the pump; it should be situated 

close to the manifold and is not to be used to stop water 

returning to the pump. 

 

You should situate the pump above the water level of the bath 

as this completely eradicates any chance of water flowing 

back to the pump.   

 

If you cannot put the pump above the level of the bath then 

you should use the fittings supplied to create an anti-syphon 

with the pipe work taken above the water level so that this 

prevents any water from flowing back to the pump. 


